From: [

Sent: Friday, 25 August 2017 4:59 PM
To:
Subject: RE: Security Risk Management Proposal IODP

What do you think of this ??

Hi

Thank you for send this through, but we have a hiccup.

GNS executive have got reservations about going down this path and have asked me not to work
with you at this stage. This has all come up since your recent appearance in the media. The exec are
worried about the various angles that the media might take if we (GNS) were to adopt you plan and
start working with you. For now it looks like we are going to have to go it alone, but | really am
grateful for the advice you have given us.

Please keep in touch it is always good to talk about latest developments and share news.
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